[Instruction:  This notice should be provided to all employees prior to the implementation of an MPN and at time of hire for new employees. This notice should be placed on your company letterhead. You should maintain documentation that you provided this information to your employees. The language on the MPN Implementation Notice should not be modified or altered, however, you may add additional information if deemed appropriate–such as whom within the company employees may contact if they have questions about the notice.]
insert date
Dear Employee,

We have established a Medical Provider Network (MPN) through our workers’ compensation insurance carrier.  This MPN is called “EMPLOYERS MPN,” MPN ID #0037. 
Unless you pre-designate a physician or medical group, any new work-related injuries will be treated by providers in the EMPLOYERS MPN. 

If you have an existing workers’ compensation injury, you may be required to change to a provider in the new MPN.  Please check with your claims adjuster.  

More information about the MPN can be found on the workers’ compensation poster or by asking Insert Contact Person.
Sincerely,

Insert Employer Name
Insurance offered through Employers Preferred Insurance Company, Employers Assurance Company, or Employers Compensation Insurance Company.
